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 Tuesday, February 11, 2014 

Dear CIBT Alum: 
 
We wish to announce our department's Summer Session courses for 2014. 
These are listed on the attached poster. Two of these are presented at the 
freshman level ("Investigative Biology Lab" and "Comparative 
Physiology"). Traditionally, about one-third of our summer enrollment in 
these courses has been made up of high school students who were looking to 
get an early start on their college curriculum or who wanted to take the 
equivalent of an advanced placement course. In our experience, eager high 
school students perform as well in these courses as do our first-year college 
students. Both of these courses may be counted towards the Biology Major at 
Cornell, and are taken by nearly all of our biology students. 
 
We would be most obliged if you would display this poster in your 
classroom and school, and bring it to the attention of interested 
students. The web address given at the bottom of the poster also lists other 
summertime biology courses at Cornell. If you have any questions about the 
courses on this poster, please contact me at: kka4@cornell.edu. You may also 
contact Cornell's Summer School office at:www.sce.cornell.edu/ss/ 
 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Kraig Adler 
Professor of Biology 
    and 
Former Chairman, Neurobiology & Behavior 
 


